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Hello,

The Regional Municipality of York has completed its review of the minor variance application –
A177/24 (8001 Bathurst Street) and has no comment.

Please note Regional comments will continue to be provided through the related Site Plan
SP.24.V.0015.

Please provide us with a digital copy of the notice of decision for our records.

Many thanks,

Our working hours may be different. Please do not feel obligated to reply outside of your scheduled working hours.
Let’s work together to help foster healthy work-life boundaries.

Niranjan Rajevan, M.Pl.  | Associate Planner, Development Planning | Economic and Development
Services Branch | Corporate Services Department
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
The Regional Municipality of York | 17250 Yonge Street | Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1 
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Our Values: Integrity, Commitment, Accountability, Respect, Excellence

Our Mission: Working together to serve our thriving communities – today and tomorrow
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